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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Muhammad Saleem <mshs706547@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 7:41 PM
To: hina qureshi
Cc: Rehana Mansha; Sundas.tariq@chipconsulting.org; hamza.zaheer@chipconsulting.org; 

Naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org
Subject: M. Usman khan Resignation

Dear Ma'am, 
 
It is hereby stated that our Safety warden M. Usman khan working at Kallar Sayedan Filling station, has 
resigned with out any prior notice and left the job today. It is requested to please close his contract on 
urgent basis. 
 
Regards  
Muhammad Saleem  
Supervisor North  
Islamabad  


